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2015/6587/P 09/02/2016  13:54:57 Sarah & Murtgagh Corrigan

13 Rondu Road

Cricklewood

London  NW2 3HB

5 February 2016

Carlos Martin

Regeneration & Planning Development Management

London Borough of Camden

Town Hall

Judd Street

London  WC1H 8ND

Dear Carlos Martin

Re: Application Ref: 2015/6587/P

Thank you for your letter of 29 January 2016 in which we have been invited to comment on the above 

planning application.

I am writing to inform you that we are against the proposed further internal developments of Flats 1, 2 

& 4 located in 15 Rondu Road, for the following reasons:-  damage to the existing structure of the 

property caused by the extensive drilling and banging [ all internal chimneys are currently being 

removed and have already caused tiles to fall off the wall in our property.  We are a semi and therefore 

these works have a knock on effect, the on-going noise while the works are taking place and further 

noise if the terrace goes ahead when it is in use.  Further implications are to do with a health and safety 

element whilst the works are taking place creating the roof terrace.

• Privacy

• Lack of light

• Ability to see the sky

• Noise during the works

• Noise when in use by the new occupants

• Disturbance

• Have already extended the property to the rear

regards

Murtagh and Sarah Corrigan

13 Rondu Road

Cricklewood

London

NW2 3HB
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